Decisions Regarding Requests For Dual Language Street Names 2023

	Street
	Town/Village
	Language     Requested
	Approved
	Date of   Decision

	Clonavaddy Road 
	Galbally
	Irish
	Yes
	10/01/2023

	Aghaginduff Road, 
	Killeeshil
	Irish
	Yes
	10/01/2023

	Esker Hill
	Galbally
	Irish
	Yes
	10/01/2023

	Shanmoy Downs
	Eglish
	Irish
	Yes
	14/02/2023

	Castle Drive
	Caledon
	Irish
	Yes
	14/02/2023

	The Oaks
	Cookstown
	Irish
	Yes
	14/02/2023

	Flax Lane
	Magherafelt
	Irish
	Yes
	14/02/2023



	
